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Seismograph “c-vice Corporatirn
Birdwell Division
ATTN: C. E. Tedrow, Jr,
Vice President
5200 East 41st Street
Tulsa, 0K 74102

Gentlemen :

Thank you for your letter of August 31, 1981, in response to our letter
and the attached Notice of Violation dated August 17, 1981. As a result
of our review, we find additional information, as discussed with vour
Mr. Tedrow, Jr., during a telephone call on September 8, 1981, is needed.

In your letter no mention was made as tc whe* specific corrective steps would
be taken to avoid further violations.

Please provide us your response to the above concern, under oath or »tfirmation,
within 10 days of your receipt of this letter so that we can continue our
review of this matter.

Sincerely,

wQriginal signed i
. Ba » WiN'

Glen D, Brown, Chief
Technical Inspection Branch
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